VILLA DELFINA
BAHAR IC CAGHAQ
MALTA GC

11/4/74.

Dear Alan,

I read with much interest the report in the local paper on your work with the village Pond and a thought came to me. I wondered if your Society had ever or would consider incorporating some form of permanent Memorial for Jack Handley in your scheme?

What came to my mind was either acouple or so of trees, a small grove of shrubs or bushes, or possible a nice bench. I am sure that you will agree that if any thing is done it should have some form of permanent marking so that it can through the years as Jack's Tree or bench etc. (Now work that one out.!!)

I am afraid that I am quite out of touch with present day prices so I dong know at all how much money would be involved so perhaps you would care to consider the idea and if it appeals atall locally to give me some idea of the cost

Hope that all goes well with you

Yours ever,

and then if it is more than I can foot perhaps we could start a small fund?

Alan Weedon Esq.
Hempsteed

Saffron Walden.

ESSEX.

England.

